
No. WLM-102/ 6261 
H.P. Forest Department, 

Diary o920 

Datcl6el23

mla Ru fei Caisfi HPPVD 

Dated Shimla, the 229 

From: 
Dy. Conservator of Forests, 
Wildlife Division, Shimla. 

To: 
The Executive Engineer, 
Shimla Rural Division, 
H.P PWD, Dhami 

Regarding Issuance of Aerial Distance Certificate (Eco Sensitive

Zone) for C/o link road from Patyar Ghattu via Sitri Jayan berti 

Nallah Km. 0/0 to 3/600. 

Subject: 

Sir, 
Kindly refer to your office memo No. PW-SRDD- WA-D.O.F.L/ 

2022-23/ 9213-14 dated 22-06-2022 on the subject cited above. 

2. As per report sent by Range Forest Officer, Chandi, the aerial 

distance of the proposed above site is approx. 0.52 Km. from Majathal Wildlife Sanctuary 

and proposed site is fall in within ESZ of Majathal Wildlife Sanctuary. 

Note: This is only distance certificate and cannot be treated as NOC. 

A 
Dy. Consefvator of Forests, 

Wildlife Dívision, Shimla. 

hf 
b o 023 

Executivs Enginde 
himia Rural Division 

PWD, Dhami. 
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